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8th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of the appointment of the new headteacher.  As I am sure you are aware Mrs Williams will be 
leaving Myton Park Primary School at the start of January to take up the post of headteacher at Ingleby Mill Primary 
School.  As governors, we would like to offer our greatest thanks to Mrs Williams for all her hard work during her time 
as headteacher at Myton Park and for the dedication she has shown to the pupils, staff and parents.  We wish her well 
and continued success in her future career.    
 
The governing body, with the support of the school and the local authority, have completed a rigorous interview process 
and have appointed Mrs A Morgan as the new headteacher of Myton Park Primary School.  She has a wide range of 
experience in leadership and comes highly recommended.  Mrs Morgan will take up the position of headteacher at 
Myton Park Primary School from 1st January 2024 and we are confident that she will lead the school into its next phase 
of development, ensuring children and staff together continue to nurture, inspire and achieve. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Michelle Ward 
Chair of Governors. 
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